November 15, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

We, the owners of 1225 E King Street, wish to build a carport to match our home on our property. The
request we have of the board a variance to zoning approve a structure placed in front of our home. The
current residence is too long to allow a structure behind the home and the home exceeds the current
setbacks for the area.

The structure will be constructed to match our residence in its Tudor style and will be landscaped to
match our current landscaping.

Thank you,

Mitch and Jonella Salyers



